Holland Conservation Commission

Minutes of Commission meeting held on November 4, 2003

Present: Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron, Marguerite Choquette, Howard Fife and Jim
Wettlaufer Absent” Mary vandenBerg and Helen Kreiger,

7:00 pm Reading of the minutes of the previous meeting of October 28, 2003, was accepted by
all and signed by Steven Anderstrom, Acting Chairman.

7:30 pm The Public Hearing regarding a Notice of Intent for Anthony Tanniccheri, DEP File
No. 184-161 was held and presented by Mark Farrell of Green Hill Engineering, Also present
was abutter Tom Riley The Notice of Intent was approved. The hearing closed at 7-50 pm Al
signed the Order of Conditions

7-55 p.m Paul Gillis appeared before the HCC with a map of the proposed Senior Center Site,
which had previously been discussed He was instructed that prior to any commencement work
on the site, adequate erosion and sedimentation control measures should be implemented and

_ maintained throughout the entire project

8:10 p.m. The Public Hearing of Lorraine and William Cromack presented by Mark Farrell of
Green Hill Engineering for a Request of Determination of Applicability replacing the existing
septic system at 32 Lakeshore Dr. was held Present was Marguerite Choquette who suggested
that the trench be dug seven feet (77) away from her pine trees within the 10’ easement. The
Cromacks had no objections A Negative Determination was issued by the HCC The hearing
closed at 8-40 pm The Determination of Non-Applicability will be presented at the next HCC

meeting for signatures

Motion to adjourn made by Jim Wettlaufer, seconded by Marguerite Choquette Meeting adjourned

at 850 pm
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Patricia J Caron, Secretary

Copies to- Selectmen, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Insp%ctor,
Highway Surveyor, and HCC Chairperson /




